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EIP has once again been ranked as one of the leading intellectual property firms by the 

Chambers & Partners 2015 guide.

Chambers said EIP was “A dynamic and expanding practice… particularly celebrated for 

electronics, telecoms and complex litigation support.”

Partners Jerome Spaargaren and Heather McCann received individual recommendations 

for the fourth and fifth years running, respectively. Gary Moss, head of EIP Legal, was 

mentioned as a notable practitioner for the third year in a row.

The Chambers & Partners rankings are based upon market research and feedback 

received from clients. To read what the researchers said about EIP, click here.
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